
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 14, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase CTE Classroom 
 Computer Lab Replacements 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of Classroom Computer Lab Replacements from CDW-G, Vernon Hills, 
Illinois in the amount of $188,930.59. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The District’s Career Technical Education programs receive specific funding from the 
state for items such as this in order to keep their programs up to date. The entire 
purchase will be funded through CTE Added Cost dollars from the State of Michigan 
and federal Perkins Grant funds. Pricing is based on REMC bid pricing, which fulfills the 
Board’s bidding obligation.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
CTE Added Cost and CTE Perkins Grant 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 
PF/ko 


